Minutes of the McCall Golf Course Advisory Committee

April 11, 2007

The April meeting of the GAC was convened at 5:40 pm April 11, 2007 in the golf course club house.

Attendees: Bob Giles, Chairman; Roger Snodgrass; Lem Malone. Allan Morrison, Head Pro; Eric McCormick, Course Supt.

Staff Reports

Allan Morrison, Head Pro

Victor was no longer employed by the golf course. Jeremy Campbell will be in charge of the restaurant operations. Group discussed the hiring of a new breakfast cook and need to fill out serving crew.

Golf shop crew looks good for coming season. GAC agreed with Allan's plan to use less costly employees for the late evening shifts.

Good corporate event schedule for the summer.

No BSU/IDAHO match this year. May have an Idaho Alumni event.

Hoping to open course in mid May. Group discussed waiting to opening until the regular greens are ready instead of using temporaries. Driving range and putting green now open.

Rates will be presented to City Council on April 12th with no changes except start times for some afternoon time changes.

Eric McCormick Course Supt.

Mosquito abatement (fogging) program will be presented to City Council on April 12th. Group talked about promoting the good condition of the course and the mosquito abatement program to grow rounds for this season.

Course crew coming together. Should be in good shape for the season. Have removed snow from all greens, put blankets on 7 greens. Some will have black sand applied to weak areas to speed up growth. Cutting more trees, will take logs to a local saw mill to use in the future to build a lean to shed to cover equipment and store sand under cover.

Eric is working with the finance director to look into the possibility of refinancing long term debt (Irrigation) to enable the golf course to meet budgets without raising rates.

New web site is now on line mccallgolfclub.com. More training will be taken to optimize its use.

Old business

Eric submitted requests to the city for LOT funds and will make the presentations to the LOT committee on May 1st.

New business

Bruce Gundy submitted his resignation from the GCAC. Eric will have city clerk advertise for a new member-at-large to replace Bruce.

A city employee scramble is being scheduled for early this season.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm.